
 

 
Date: November 27, 2024 

HA – 2024 

 

2024 - 143 

 

 

WEBINAR FOR DISTRICT 142 MEMBERS AT HAWAIIAN AIRLINES TO BE RESCHEDULED 

 

 

Dear Sisters and Brothers: 

 

Due to technical issues with the online webinar software, we were unable to hold the second webinar last night for our members at 

Hawaiian Airlines. We sincerely apologize to those members who attempted to log in and participate.  

 

We will reschedule the webinar soon and update you with new dates/times and login information as soon as possible.  

 

Thank you for your continued patience, support, and solidarity. We look forward to seeing you soon.   

 

Sincerely and fraternally, 

 

Zach Coker   Todd Day   David Figueira 

Director of Organizing  Director of Communications General Chair 
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POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


